
Port Alexander Meeting January 4,2018 
3:45pm-Attendence: Debbie, Shanna, Ms. Lowery, Mrs. Anania and Sarah. 
 
Meeting called to order at 3:50pm. Debbie 1st and Laura 2nd AIF. 
 
Teacher report: Making lots of progress with playground. Geometric Dome coming on Afognak. 
 
Donation of $500 for stem week also a donation of $200 made by Steven Acquafresca. 
 
Treasury report: $3,076.65 
 
A refund, in the amount of $370, will be put back in account for Christmas presents. 
 
Ms. Lowery makes a motion to spend money on bingo supplies. 
Shanna 2nd the motion. AIF 
 
Meeting on 1/15/18 about transgender students and employees. 
 
The students will be making flower baskets and planting in flower pots to sell for Mother's day. 
 
The school will be making superbowl pizzas on 2/2/18 and delivering the same day. 
 
Bingo on 1/19/18. 
 
Meeting adjourned at 4:17pm. Laura 2nd. AIF 

 
 
Special Meeting: was moved from January 15 to January 18, 2018 
 
In attendance: Nick Higson (VTC), Shanna Smith, Deb Gifford, Sylvia Lowery, Sara 
Patrick, and Laura Anania 
 
Group discussed Transgender policy to be presented at this month’s (January 2018) 
Board Meeting. 
 
Opinions from each of the attendees were given on the topic. Parents and 
community members as well as staff commented. 
 
Parents, staff, and community members of Port Alexander said they would attend 
the board meeting on January 24, 2018 to have their opinions voiced. 
 
Meeting ended at 3:40pm 


